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Our Ref: REF3046881 
 
25 August 2020 
 
 
Mr Andrew Dillon 
CEO Energy Networks Australia 
Unit 5, Level 12 
385 Bourke Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Dillon 
 
Thank you for taking the time to write to me about the Australian Energy Regulator’s (AER) 
review of the treatment of inflation. 
 
I understand the important issues raised by Energy Networks Australia (ENA) in its submission 
and note the ENA Board’s endorsement of the submission. We will consider these issues 
carefully as part of our review.  
 
The AER expect to release a draft position on the review in September 2020 and a final 
position by the end of the year. If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact 
Warwick Anderson, General Manager, Network Finance and Reporting on . 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Clare Savage 
Chair 
 




